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Commissioner Gerard,

CRA nominations are coming before you tomorrow. Jeremy Heath has applied for one of the
open positions.

Jeremy is a property owner in the Lealman CRA and has deep roots in our community. He's
been a passionate advocate and positive voice for the goals outlined in the CRA plan. More
importantly, he will show up and do the hard work that's needed to unlock our enormous
potential.

Please consider supporting Jeremy for the CRA board.

☺

-- 
David Lee
727.644.9200
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